
SAY NORTH TOURNAMENT REGISTRATION PROCESS 

Team coaches must check-in at the location registration desk 30 minutes before their first game each day. 

Coaches must have the following with them for each game: 

- Completed roster with uniform numbers 

- Notification of any kids who are NOT going to be at the games (email or signed letter) 

- Concussion certification 

- SAFE SPORT certification 

- Supervisor form for parent volunteer 

- Shootout list 

QUESTIONS ASKED DURING REGISTRATION: 

#1 – IS THIS YOUR MOST RECENT COPY OF YOUR ROSTER? 

#2 – ARE ALL THE PLAYERS’ NUMBERS NOTED ON THE ROSTER? 

#3 – HAVE THERE BEEN ANY VOLUNTARY DROPS FROM YOUR TEAM? 

- ARE THEY STILL ON YOUR ROSTER? 

- MARK THIS DOWN ON THE ROSTER AND INITIAL. 

#4 – VERIFY THE COACHES COPY OF THE ROSTER TO THE COPY PROVIDED BY COMMITTEE. 

- THE COMMITTEE COPY IS THE OFFICIAL ROSTER TURNED INTO 

STATE TOURNAMENT IF YOUR TEAM ADVANCES. 

#5 – IS YOUR PENALTY KICK TIE BREAKER PLAYER LIST COMPLETED? 

- THIS SHOULD BE GIVEN TO THE REFEREE PRIOR TO THE GAME. 

#6 – DO YOU HAVE A VOLUNTEER TO FUNCTION AS FIELD SUPERVISOR? 

- DO YOU HAVE A COPY OF THE FIELD SUPERVISOR FORM? 

#7 – DO YOU HAVE YOUR CONCUSSION CERTIFICATION? 

- YOU MUST HAVE IT WITH YOU, OR YOUR TEAM COULD FORFEIT. 

- YOU MUST HAVE FOR THE STATE TOURNAMENT IF YOU QUALIFY. 

#8 - DO YOU HAVE YOUR SAFE SPORT CERTIFICATION? 

- YOU MUST HAVE IT WITH YOU, OR YOUR TEAM COULD FORFEIT. 

- YOU MUST HAVE FOR THE STATE TOURNAMENT IF YOU QUALIFY. 

NOTE: 

Teams must follow the SAY Times Two Policy – two adults must be on the team sideline at all times. 

Tournament Champions & Runners Up receive medals. 


